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Trey – see below:

From: Thomas Schneider <thomas.schneider@oag.ok.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 1:24 PM
To: Pat Franz <Pat.Franz@occ.ok.gov>
Subject: RE: OCC Investigation
 
Pam,
 

The Office of the Attorney General has decided to decline handling the
investigation. Please proceed with your plan of hiring an outside, independent
investigator.
 

Thanks,
Thomas
 

Thomas R. Schneider, LL.M.
Deputy General Counsel
Oklahoma Office of the Attorney General

313 N.E. 21st St. • Oklahoma City, OK 73105
(405) 522-4413 direct • (405) 885-6213 cell
(405) 521-3921 main • (405) 522-0669 fax
www.oag.ok.gov
Facebook • X • Instagram • LinkedIn • Threads

 
 
 
 

From: Pat Franz <Pat.Franz@occ.ok.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 11:40 AM
To: Thomas Schneider <thomas.schneider@oag.ok.gov>
Subject: OCC Investigation
Importance: High
 

Good Morning – We're getting ready to hire an independent investigator to help us
determine if any OCC personnel have been impacted by the type of behavior reported by
witnesses at the MARC Conference.
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Before we contract with someone, however, we wanted to reach out to determine
whether the AG's Office would rather handle the investigation.  If so, we will certainly
stand down.

Please let me know as soon as possible. 

Thanks so much,
Pat
 
Patricia L. Franz, Esq.
General Counsel
Oklahoma Corporation Commission
PO Box 52000
Oklahoma City, OK 73152-2000
Tel:  405-522-5983
I support work-life balance.  Unless flagged as Urgent, please do not respond to this email if you
are on leave or outside of your work schedule.

 
 

From: Brandy Wreath <Brandy.Wreath@occ.ok.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 11:30 AM
To: Pat Franz <Pat.Franz@occ.ok.gov>
Cc: Brandy Wreath <Brandy.Wreath@occ.ok.gov>
Subject: Investigator
 
Once we receive the emailed list from CSD, lets get together to make a selection of investigator from
their recommendations.  I have asked Finance to be ready to contract as quicky as possible.  Would
you mind reaching out to the AG to ensure they do not want to handle the investigation since they
were mentioned on the CSD calls as the agency that has a program related to these types of
investigations?
 
I just don’t want to start contracting and spending resources if they have any plans to step in.
 
Thank you!
 
“WE ARE OCC!”  #GoBeKind
 
Mr. Brandy Wreath, Agency Director of Administration 
Executive Director, Oklahoma Corporation Commission 
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